
 
 

University of Nebraska at Omaha 

CBA Green Team 

January 12, 2016 2-3pm 

CBA Mammel Hall Room 200 

Attending 

Rick Yoder 

Jean Waters 

Brianne McDonald 

Sarah Burke 

Lacey Merica 

David Nielson 

Michael O’Hara 

Chelsea Bailey 

Heather Holmes 

 

Messages 

Messages are reviewed at every meeting. New messages were discussed and changes were made to 

incorporate the new Mammel Hall Stedman’s Café. Clothing Swap will also be changed to a Spring event 

during Earth Week.  

Aug – Welcome week/Solar Umbrella (Rick)   Feb 1 – Reusable Water Bottles (Jean) 

Sep 14 – P2 Week/ Waste Mgmt (Jean)   Feb 25 – Stedman’s Cafe (Jean and Heather) 

Oct 5 – Campus Sustainability Month Facilities (Rick) Mar 14 – Seven Days of Service (Lacey) 

Oct 26 – Transportation (Michael)   Apr 4 -  Earth Day (Michael) Clothing Swap  

Nov 16 – Food (Repeat message)   Apr 25 – Move out (Jean will ask Dale Easley) 

Dec 7 – Lights/energy (Repeat message)   May 16 – Summer/orientation (Jean/repeat) 

Jan 4 –Transportation  

Jan 11 – Vestibule (Repeat message) 

Stedman’s Café 

Heather Holmes is the new Assistant Director for the Center of Innovation, Entrepreneurship, and 

Franchising. She will be working on the new Stedman’s Café introduced to Mammel Hall in January 

2016. Stedman’s Café has taken the place of Wohlner’s Café in the atrium of Mammel Hall. 

Heather reports that Stedman’s Café will offer 0.10 off purchase price for using a reusable 

mug/container for beverages. Heather will work with Jean on the Stedman’s Café Green Team message 

and with future purchasing of supplies such as cups. 

Waste Wise/Hydration Station 

Waste Wise numbers were reviewed from January 2015- December 2015. December 2015 totals for 

trash (895 lbs) and recycling (966 lbs) are recorded. Per student ratio is also recorded for waste and 

recycling.  



 
 

 

Mammel Hall occupants have saved over 55,660 disposable water bottles by using the hydration station 

(January 2015- December 2015). Per student ratio is also recorded for the hydration station. 

Clothing Swap 

The Clothing Swap will be moved to an Earth Week event in April. Annesha has started work on 

organizing the event and has found a sorority group that is interested in helping out. Earth Week events 

to include the Clothing Swap will be discussed during the February Green Team meeting.  

Power Dialog Presentation – Eban Goodstein 

Sarah Burke, UNO Sustainability Coordinator has secured a speaking opportunity for Eban Goodstein on 

February 1, 2016. Sarah has invited Eban to speak to UNO students on his topic “How To Get A Job 

Saving The Planet”. Eban Goodstein will also speak to faculty regarding the Power Dialog.  

60 Seconds to Green 

Sixty seconds to green is a program set up by the Green Team to send messages through newsletter or 

Daily/Weekly Mav to reach students and faculty regarding quick tips to green. Focus is to engage, 

exemplify, encourage, and enable readers to make small changes to a greener lifestyle. Chelsea will add 

a 60 Seconds to Green message to the CBA e-newsletter. Topics discussed were Supply Chain, Energy, 

and Recycled Paper 

Announcements/Updates 

Heather Holmes will join the Green Team as the newest member. Clothing Swap and Earth Week 

organizing will be added to February agenda. Next Green Team meeting will be February 9 at 2pm.  
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